
Archiving and Preservation Workshop 
for Hispanic Heritage Month

October 8th at 1:00 p.m., Virtual
Are you concerned about the preservation of your old papers, photographs,  
or even files on your computer? How can you ensure that this material 
will be around for future generations? 

Attend to hear Librarian for Latin American Studies, Martha Mantilla discuss  
the importance of preserving the history of Latin American communities.  
Librarians from Archives & Special Collections will also give tips to help you 
preserve your own personal records for years to come. 

Feel free to bring a scrapbook, photograph, letter, or other important item 
from your own collections to share with other attendees on screen! 
 
 
Register at calendar.pitt.edu/event/archiving_and_preservation 
 
 
Materials pictured here come from the Jorge Luis Borges Manuscript Collection, 

the Ramón Gómez de la Serna Papers, the Julio Elizalde Papers, 

and the Nicolás Guillén Collection, ULS Archives & Special Collections.

https://calendar.pitt.edu/event/archiving_and_preservation

